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Dear Parents/Carers ?
YEAR 6 FAREWELL ’{'

The Year 6 Farewell Dinner is being held on Friday 10 December 2021 commencing at 6.15 pm. The
venue is Panthers North Richmond, Beaumont Avenue, North Richmond in the Macquarie Room.

Parents/carers are invited to join the students upon arrival to take photographs and view our display
boards between 6.15 pm and 6.25 pm. At 6.30 pm, after the parents/carers depart, we will begin the
formal part of the evening.

Please note that due to COVID-19 guidelines, all parents/carers will need to check-in to the venue
and show their proof of COVID-19 vaccination before entering the premises.

It is requested that the students wear ‘smart casual’ clothing.

At 8.25 pm you will be invited inside to dance with your child and listen to a brief speech. The
evening will conclude at 9.00 pm. It would be appreciated if your child could be picked up promptly.

Thank you for your support in ensuring the children have a memorable evening.
Please return the RSVP slip below by Friday 26 November.
Yours sincerely

Mrs Heidi Lavender and Mrs Maria Dowsing
Year 6 Teachers

GROSE VIEW PUBLIC SCHOOL

Year 6 Farewell 2021 FAREWELL

My child of class
is invited to attend the Year 6 Farewell on Friday 10 December 2021.

Q My child will attend the Year 6 Farewell
Q My child will not attend the Year 6 Farewell

Emergency contact phone number for 10 December:

Medical information:

Dietary requirements:

Parent/Carer Signature: Date:




